
February 4, 2014

Lt. Governor Anthony Brown 
100 State Circle
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Anthony:

I was saddened to hear about the passing of your father last week. My sincere condolences on 
your loss. 

Having lost my own father at a young age, I know some of what you and your family are going 
through. I hope it helps somewhat to know that your colleagues across the country are keeping 
you in our thoughts.

Please take care of yourself and your family at this difficult time. 

Sincerely,

Phil Scot


